
 
 

  
 
  
 
 

July 24, 2020 
 
 
Further to our email on November 5, 2019 with the administrative process – CUPE 
EWBT Communications with Locals re: Members. 
 
There have been some updates to our CUPE EWBT Authorization to Release Benefits 
form.  The form has been updated as follows: 
 
 

1. Reference Canada Life (formerly Great West Life) 
2. Updated the CUPE EWBT mailing address 
3. Addition of the Member’s OTIP Identification number. 

 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact our office at info@cupe-ewbt.ca 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
CUPE-EWBT 
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